From the Desk of Secretary of State

JESSE WHITE

Dear Voter,

I am writing to thank you for your good citizenship.

By registering and voting, you exercise one of our most basic rights and one of the most important responsibilities we undertake as Americans. This year, thousands of Chicagoans, your friends and neighbors, will Vote By Mail from the convenience of their own homes.

Enclosed is your City of Chicago Vote By Mail Application. All Chicago voters have the right to vote in the February 24, 2015 Municipal General Election from the convenience of their own homes by applying to Vote By Mail. It's quick, easy and reliable. Just take these three simple steps:

- 1. Complete the enclosed Vote By Mail Application form.
- 2. Sign it and mail it back in the enclosed envelope. Your application should be mailed early so that it arrives by the February 19, 2015 deadline.
- 3. When you receive your ballot in the mail from the Chicago Board of Elections, cast your vote and send it back immediately. A completed ballot must be postmarked on or before Monday, February 23, 2015.

Voting by mail is a dependable way to vote and allows you to vote on your schedule in the convenience of your own home. Your friends and family are relying on you to vote.

Please do it TODAY!

esse White

Sincerely,

Jesse White Secretary of State

P.S. No matter who you vote for, voting matters. It's the backbone of our democracy. Fill out your Vote By Mail application and send it back TODAY!